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Thursday 1st November 2012  

  Commenced 4:10 Concluded 5:25
Attendance: 

Gabrielle Bert, Gisela Bergmann, Brendan Boyle (Helensvale SHS), Anthony Chapman (Palm Beach SS),  Ros Fischer, Jo Fullerton (Springbrook SS), Kim Hepworth (Clover Hill SS), Ayako Iwasaki (Tamborine SS),Gareth Jones (Robina SHS), Mark Rickard (Benowa SHS), Michele Soulard (QAHS), Carmel Gomm-Wright

Welcome:    By Gareth
A very warm welcome was extended to Gisela (a Life Member of MLTAQ) who came along to catch up with our Gold Coast Branch members.
Leigh, Cathryn, Chris and Sellina are at the Japanese Language Conference in Melbourne.
· Apologies:  Eve Blackwell, Leigh Kirwan,  Cathryn Bruton, Chris Dunn, Sellina McCluskey
· Vice President’s Report:  
Gareth has been thinking of ways to increase sponsorship for our Gold Coast MLTAQ Speech Competition. Obviously we have sponsorship from Griffith University and The Japan Foundation. We have a major event that should be able to attract sponsorship. For example we could ask for sponsorship from various hotels to provide rooms for contestants from regional areas of Qld. Gareth’s idea is to assign people to various organisations to request sponsorship. Carmel pointed out that for the 2011 competition the Consulates were not contacted regarding sponsorship. In the past the Consulates have paid for the medals. This year we had a new sponsor in Language Perfect. This idea of gaining more sponsors will be raised again at an early meeting in 2013
· Webmaster’s Report
Carmel thanked Anthony for his quick response in putting up the results of the Speech and Written Competition.

Anthony spoke briefly about 21st Century Fluency Project
· Treasurer’s Report
Held over until next meeting

· General Business
· Ros will send a card to Eve who is in hospital.
· Christmas party information
       Date Thursday 6th December.                    Pre-Dinner drinks at Saizen Tours  4:00pm
       We will then go to the nearby Italian Restaurant 
       If you are attending please email gjone59@eq.edu.au
· Guest Speaker  Mark Rickard Principal of  Benowa State High School
Carmel introduced Mark. 
       In 2013 Spanish, Italian, French and Japanese will be offered to year 8’s.

      Mark talked about the role of education and the school in developing global citizens.
He discussed how to value add to the education experience of students.
He talked about building bridges with and between students leading to intercultural acceptance.

        Mark discussed the importance of the presence of the language teacher and acknowledged that           24 /7 learning is very real. Technology and the creative use of spaces and the environment within the school can all enhance the language learning experience.

Horizon Reports 

Dates For 2012
           Thu 6 December

GC MLTAQ Christmas Party
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